
Age-restricted retail land use in the T-4.2  

301 Main Street, Auburn, ME 04210 - 207-420-2349 - nick@mainegrown.farm 

 

 

December 10th, 2019 

 

Planning board 

City of Auburn  

60 Court Street 

Auburn ME, 04210 

 

Dear planning board: 

 

I am writing to apply for an age-restricted retail land use in the T-4.2 (Traditional Downtown 

Neighborhood) Form-Based Code Zoning District. Our application and building permit is for a 

Marijuana storefront at 301 Main Street. The specific property is located in one of the Form-

Based Code Zoning Districts. Age-restricted retail (which Marijuana falls under) is regulated as 

a Special Exception in the Form-Based Code Zoning Districts. Special Exceptions are required 

to be reviewed and approved by the Planning Board before approval and occupancy. The use is 

proposed in a building that already exists as a convenience store and was approved by the 

Planning Board as Roopers/Florians Market in 1992. There are also a number of other 

regulations under the T-4.2 section of the ordinance but they pertain to form based code 

elements such as building placement, parking, façade improvements, etc. Where the building is 

already there and was approved by the Planning Board in 1992, these items wouldn’t 

necessarily be applicable to our proposal. 

 

Please let us know if you have any questions. 

Thank you, 

 

Nicholas Morton  

Maine Grown LLC 

President, Founder 

844-634-7696 Ext. 1 

Nick@MaineGrown.Farm 

Poland Spring, Maine, 04274 

Be the change      
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